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Mr. 
Amon G.Carter, President, 
Forth Worth Star-Telegram, 
Forth Worth, Texas. 
U. S. A. 

My dear Mr. Carter: 

October 26, 1942. 

I am refering to your nice letter 
of September 30th. 

I thank you for your kind regards 
and great thoughts about our City, and I hope you 
will be here again sometime to give me an opport~ 
nity to attend you as I want to do it: with all~ 
my time free. 

As Vice-President of the American 
Airlines of Mexico, I am positively proud for - -
this effort of our Company, which-is guiding us -
to a better position in a near future. 

If I am lucky to go over your city, 
be sure I will let you know, for I will be glad to . 
see you again and have a talk with you, and I beg 
you to do the same when you come here. 

mbc. 

With best wishes, I remain, 

Sincerely yours, 


